Thomas J. Walson, Jr.
500 Malion, Avenue, New York, N.Y. 10002

June 11, 1964

Dear Mr. Wood,

Thank you for your letter of June 7th sending me your proposal for a social research engineering program which you presented to Harvard in 1945.

It appears that you were at least 19 years ahead of your time. I would add that if more people had the facility for hat changes that you apparently possess, we might be closer to solution to some of these problems.

It was kind of you to send this material to me, and I look forward to reviewing it with interest.

Sincerely yours

Mr. Frederick B. Wood P.O. Box 85 Campbell, California 95008